
OR
1440 BROADWAY, NEW YORK 18

PENNSYLVANIA 6-8600

June 21, 1946

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.F.D. #2
VTalnutport, Pennsylvania.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This will acknowledge your recent letter
reporting VCR programs received by you
Sunday, June 16th, 1946.

We are pleased to inform you that a check or
our logs verifies the broadcasts outlined
by you, and we appreciate very much your
interest in writing to us.

Charles H. Singer
Assistant Chief Engineer

WOR PROGRAM SERVICE. INC. MEMBER, MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM


